
 

NRC REPORT from BR Divisional Representative 

FOR NRC EXEC 27-04-20 

 
 
Chester le Street’s Holly Young has completed her S & C training and Mark Snook has returned all the 
forms so the grant may now be paid to them £575. 
 
Tees Rowing Club were awarded £300 for an essential first aid course for 10 people run by St John’s 
Ambulance. 
 
 
 

Gabrielle Moore DARC, April 26, 2020 

 

 

 


